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Reporting your volunteer hours 
 

Understanding the volunteer efforts needed to run our club is 

important beyond just checking the box that a member has 

completed the minimum hours for their membership.  

 

This information is used to help us plan for expanded programs 

and events in future seasons and is a core data point that helps 

us qualify for not-for-profit funding and grants.  

 

Volunteer hours can be reported 

online using a simple Google 

Form or alternately by submitting 

a batch worksheet. The two 

processes are presented on the 

CPCC Web site under 

Members -> Volunteering -> 

Report Volunteer Hours  

 

As part of this process members will be receiving periodic 

status reports via email with a personal summary of their 

volunteer hours reported to date. 
 

If you need help reporting your hours or have questions, talk to 

your league volunteer liaison. 
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Here are some upcoming Events and Activities 

December 27: Family Bonspiel  

December 28: Friends & Family Bonspiel  

December 31: New Year’s Eve Party  

January 6: Learn to Curl Bonspiel  

January 11-14: CP Open Bonspiel  

 

  SCAN ME to be taken directly to the Members section of 

cpcurling.ca.  You will be prompted to log in if you are not 

already signed in. 

Email volunteers@cpcurling.ca with questions or 

comments. 
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